
 

SVYEMS/Academics/2018-19/053                      Date: 22-02-2019 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

Choosing the appropriate career is truly a daunting task, especially when one has an exhaustive list to choose 

from. To help students and parents in this direction, “Career counselling and good luck party” is arranged 

on Tuesday 26
th

 February at 10:00 a.m.  in the auditorium room of SVYEMS.        

The session will focus on the various career choices and the road map to achieve them. There will be 

discussion on aptitude, interest, intelligence and personality which helps to map the scholars’ profile. The 

criteria for admissions shall also be discussed. Queries related to the different professional choices shall also 

be addressed. This seminar will certainly help you to land on the desired stream. 

We invite both, the students and parents to attend this seminar and work as a team to help our scholars 

achieve their goals. 

Warm regards, 

Principal 

 


